
IEP Information for New Families 

 
AACLC would like the opportunity to help all the children in our care in any way 
that we can. We offer connections to many programs to help the whole child on 
different levels. If your child is currently in need of support, we may be able to 
help. If your child is already in a program and have an IFSP/IEP, please know that 
we are here to help your family in any way we can. We encourage you to have 
program providers come to visit your child in our setting and to have our teachers 
involved as much as they are able. If your child has a current IEP/IFSP please 
submit to us upon enrollment.  Please return this form if any of the following 
applies to your child: 
 
_______  I would like information for programs for my child  
_______ I currently have an IEP/IFSP for my child.  
 Optional: 

• Workers name and contact information________________________ 
• Home School Location ______________________________________ 
• Weekly visit dates and times_________________________________ 

We would like to work as a team in any way possible to provide the best care for 
your child. Submitting any information regarding your child’s IEP/IFSP is 
completely optional, but helps us to provide proper accommodations, if 
necessary. Thank you in advance and we look forward to serving your family.  
 
 
 
Heather Kuchta 
Director of AACLC 


